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BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY
JANUARY 30, 2020
9:00 A.M.
CITY HALL, 201 S. UNION STREET, DELPHI, IN 46923
PLANNING SESSION

Mayor Evans called the meeting to order at 9:13 a.m. Members Anita Werling and Shane Evans
were in attendance. Dick Bradshaw was absent.

Anita Werling asked whether anything had been installed to notify Superintendent Aaron Lyons
of rising water levels on the backside of levees. The Board had a discussion regarding the
options looked at in the past. Mayor Evans will get information from Superintendent Lyons for
the Board.

Mayor Evans told the Board about a proposed plan set for fiber to be run to a cell tower off of
300N. through the City of Delphi. Mayor Evans stated there may be changes to the plan set but
it could be up for Board approval at the February 3 mecting or at the February 17 meeting. The
Board discussed the desire to have fiber available for downtown business as well as the residents
of the City of Delphi. Mayor Evans will reach out to a contact at an internet provider to see what
criteria they look for in expanding bandwidth capabilities.

Mayor Evans told the Board that Samuel Milroy Road bids should be received on February 17.

- Due to the limited time INDOT has provided to award contracts, the Board should be prepared to

award a contact at a Special Meeting on Friday, February 21 at 9:00 a.m. Mayor Evans went
over the funding sources for the project. It is possible the Council should have a Special Meeting
the week of February 17 if the project comes in over budget.

The meeting adjourned at 9:51 a.m.
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